
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’
Friday 18 March 2022 

Term 1, Week 7

Kia Ora Whanau,
This week I want to again take the time to thank you for your support and 
understanding as we navigate Covid-19 in a completely new way.
I can assure you that we, as a school, are and will continue to do everything we can to 
remain open to all students (who are well or not in isolation) for as long as we can.

For the last couple of weeks we have had around ⅓ of all our students and one or two 
teachers at home at any given time. 
Until this week we have been able to cover most staff absences with a consistent 
teacher or reliever. Towards the end of this week we have seen an increase in the 
number of staff needing to be at home and a slight reduction in the number of students 
at home. This has resulted in the need to split some classes for a day or two.  
If our school follows this trend of increasing staff absences in the coming week or two, 
there will be a further need to split classes.  
This has not, and should not, result in over crowded classes as we still a have 
high level of student absences.
If we have a need to split your child’s class for more than a day or two, we will 
endeavour to let you know via seesaw (or a note home) as to who’s class your child 
will be in until their main teacher returns or we secure a reliever. 
Thank you again for your understanding and patience.  Your support and certainly 
makes it easier to for all our teachers and staff.

Ngāti Tūwharetoa has developed a Tū-Whare-Ora plan to support Iwi and Community vaccinations 
and to manage Covid-19 in our rohe. If anyone needs  help or support during their isolation, Tū-whare 
Ora is one service available to anyone in our area.  Give them a call and see how they can help you. 



Diary Dates - Term 1

Week 4 Fridays Yeah Girls Cricket continues (every Friday tournament 
TBC)

Week 8 22 March Winter Sports Registration - Hockey and Netball 
only

Week 11 11 April Board of Trustees Meeting

Week 11 14 April Last day Term 1

Term 2, 
Week 1

2 May First day Term 2

Come along to our 
Winter Sports Registration 

on Tuesday 22 March 
to register your child for Hockey and 
Netball.  Eftpos or internet banking 

only, no cash payments. 
Come at either 8.00am-9.30am or 

2.45pm to 3.30pm

Useful Info and Tips
We are using our 
newsletter and 
updates to share many 
pictorial infographics 
with you.  We are not 
the publishers of any 
of these nor the 
experts.
If you have queries 
about your own 
circumstances we 
encourage you to ring 
the public healthline - 
08003585453





Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


